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• Santos commenced its Management of Change (MoC) relating to the assessment of underwater cultural heritage places on 3 January 2022 

(activities included in this and previous progress reports). 
 

• Santos wrote to NOPSEMA on 10 February 2023 requesting a statement of reasons relating to the decision to issue General Direction 1898. 
Further, requested an appropriate extension to the time for Santos to provide detailed comments on NOPSEMA’s draft Inspection Report. On 17 
February 2023 NOPSEMA responded to Santos via email, confirming that NOPSEMA is prepared to extend the time for comments on the draft 
Inspection Report by 7 days, but no longer (Santos comments due by 5pm AWST, Friday 24 February 2023).  

 
Other Related Matters  
 

• Santos has completed Management of Change (MoC) 270 relating to this matter. 
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Appendix 1: GEP EP survey weekly update (#2) sent 14 February 2023 
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Appendix 2: Santos “We’re Listening” Notice of Consultation with Tiwi Islands People (March 
2023) 

 




